
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF HAGERMAN 
SPECIAL USE PERMIT 

Hagerman City Hall, 191 State Street North 
August 7, 2024 at 5:00 PM 

 
Bridger Tower Corporation has applied for a Special Use Permit. The 

location of the property is Township 7 South Range 13 East Section 23 
(RP07S13E234799), south of the city ponds. The property is zoned light 

industrial. 
 

Bridger Tower Corporation is proposing a 150’ communications tower 
to locate Verizon Wireless Antennas and Related Equipment. 

 
Public testimony on the request for the Special Use Permit may be 

submitted orally during the hearing, or in writing any time prior to the 
hearing by sending them to the City Clerk’s Office at: 

 
City of Hagerman 

PO BOX 158  
Hagerman, Idaho 83332 

 
The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with 
disabilities. Special accommodations will be available, upon request, 
two (2) days prior to the hearing. For more information or questions 

please contact City Hall at (208)-837-6636. 
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